7th Merch, 1951
Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of Znd January enclosing
new Load Line Certiiicates for the "OTT8", I shall be glad
if you will arrange for your report on the alteratl ns
on Rpt. C.11 (contd) to be forwarded to thls Office as
soon &8 possible.

Yours falthfully,
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The Surveyors,
KIEL.




